U3A Photography Group meeting June 2025 – Report by Alan Kenwright; Photographs by Andrew Lapworth, Pete Redgrave, and Alan Kenwright.

In June the photography group went on a trip to the Farne Islands to photograph the fabulous wildlife. We had put in a request for blue skies with fluffy white clouds, no wind, and a flat sea. What we got was a gusty "fresh breeze", squally showers, and sea that was decidedly choppy between the islands. But the local wildlife didn't seem to mind too much and still provided some wonderful, if challenging, subjects. Having said that, the terns were not shy about letting you know if you got too close to their nests!

After our visit to Inner Farne and exposure to the weather out there we were glad to make our way back to the shelter of Seahouses where we could warm up, start to dry out, and enjoy some excellent Fish & Chips. Ah, the joys of living in the north of England!







